
January 23, 2014 

 

Alderman Michael Murphy, Chairman 

City of Milwaukee Common Council Finance and Personnel Committee 

200 East Wells Street, Room 205 

Milwaukee, WI 53202  

 

File No: 131397 Authorizing DER to initiate a Request for Proposal  

process with other local government bodies  

 

Dear Alderman Murphy and Finance Committee Members: 

 

The City of Milwaukee in cooperation with Milwaukee County, Milwaukee Public Schools and other 

local government entities proposes to do a Request for Proposal for health benefits and prescription 

drug benefits for 2015 with Willis of Wisconsin, the City’s benefit consultant. 

 

This file will authorize the Department of Employee Relations to initiate the RFP process and report 

back to the Finance and Personnel Committee with the results.    

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments about this authorization.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Brady 

Employee Benefits 

 

CC:  Ellen Tangen, CA 

Dennis Yacarrino, DOA 

Maria Monteagudo, DER 

Renee Joos, DER 

Mary Turk, LRB 


